
o          n September 14, 2024, LBRDC
successfully conducted a reorientation
seminar to ensure team remains
informed and aligned with company
policies and procedures. 

Led by insightful sessions from Property
Management and Maintenance Services
Department (PMMS), Admin and
General Services Department (AGSD)
Personnel and Admin Unit, Gender and
Development Technical Working
Group, and Legal Unit, we covered
essential topics such as professional
conduct, employee rights, and workplace
safety. 

In session, also discussed RA 11313 (Safe
Spaces Act) and RA 7877 (Anti-Sexual
Harassment Act), reinforcing our
commitment to protecting and
empowering people.


